
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

Robert E. Akers, Chief
Counsel to the Committee on Energy 
West Virginia House of Delegates
1900 Kanawha Blvd., East
Room E-200B
Charleston, WV  25305

Dear Robert Akers:

We have reviewed the proposed revisions to the West Virginia Proposed Enabling Legislation, 
received by our office on July 13, 2023.  This legislation was reviewed by comparison to the 
Council of State Governments Suggested State Legislation, 1983, Volume 42, and NMSS 
procedure SA-700, Processing an Agreement.

As a result of our review, we have no comments. Please keep us informed of any changes to 
the legislation.  This letter will be posted on the NMSS State Communication Portal: 
https://scp.nrc.gov/rulemaking.html.  

If you have any questions regarding our review or the Suggested State Legislation used in the 
review, please contact my staff at AgreementStateRegs.Resource@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

                                                                              

Adelaide S. Giantelli, Chief
State Agreement and Liaison Programs Branch
Division of Materials Safety, Security, State,
   and Tribal Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
   and Safeguards

July 28, 2023

Signed by Giantelli, Adelaide
 on 07/28/23
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